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       12/10  Monday – Chalupas  

       12/11  Tuesday – Spaghetti    

       12/12  Wednesday – Enchiladas 

       12/13  Thursday – Hamburgers 

                    12/14   Friday – Grilled Cheese 

 *Monday-Friday you will also have the choice of      

PB & J, Hot Pockets, Corn Dogs, Chicken Nuggets, or 

Hot Dogs 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 

 

We invite you to join us for Mass on 

Friday,  December 7th at 8:15 a.m.  Our 

3rd, 4th, and 5th graders will be leading the 

liturgy.   
 

All students must wear their Mass Uniforms 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 

 

The Fall service credit window closes 

on December 21st.  Each family needs 

to have 15 credits by then.  Unearned 

credits will be added to your billing on 

your FACTS account mid-January. 

Each service credit is $25.00 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Catholic Life ticket sales will be ending 

after Christmas Break.  All tickets and 

money are due Friday, January 18
th

.   

The Christmas holidays are a great time 

to finish selling your remaining tickets! 

Also, remember that Catholic Life Sweepstakes 

is a mandatory fundraiser.  If you have not 

purchased or sold your 40 tickets that were 

assigned to your child, you will be billed for 

unsold tickets in mid-February.  If you have 

sold your 40 tickets, we ask that you please 

turn in the money and ticket stubs before 

Christmas break. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

WOW! Casino Night 2018 

was a huge success!  As 

soon as all the bills are 

collected, we will 

announce how much 

money we raised. Once 

again, thank you for 

your support! 
 

As a reminder, if you were unable sell 

or purchase your two tickets, or did not  

make prior arrangements with Annie 

before the event, you will be billed for 

the unsold tickets in mid-January. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 
Friday, December 21st will be an Early 

Release Day. Children will be dismissed at 

12:00 Noon. THERE WILL BE NO AFTER 

SCHOOL CARE 

 

 
 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The last day for the Fall Canned Food Drive is 

this Friday – December 7
th
. Non-perishable food 

items can be dropped of in your child’s 

classroom. Thank you for your charity!  

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

  

       12/20        Christmas Play 6:30 p.m. 

     12/21       Christmas Parties 

                    Early Release- NO   

                  AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

12/24-1/4    Christmas Break 

1/7              Classes resume at  

                   8:00 a.m.  

---------------------------------------------------------------- 


